
  

  

 
 
20th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Visit for Year 12 and 13 Drama Students – Death of England: Closing Time 
 
The Drama Department are planning a visit to see Death of England: Closing Time for all our A-
Level students on the 12th October at the Dorfman Theatre (National Theatre, South Bank, 
London SE1 9PX).   
 
The visit is non-compulsory but is an excellent opportunity for students to see the work of Clint 
Dyer & Roy Williams and it will provide an additional performance that pupils will be able to write 
about for their exam.  Please visit the following link for more information about the play:  
 
https://www.nationaltheatre.org.uk/productions/death-of-england-closing-time/.  
 
Although a member of school staff will be present, students will be expected to make their own 
way to and from the theatre.  The nearest tube station is Waterloo on the Northern or Bakerloo 
Line.  From Southgate, the journey to the theatre is approximately 1 hour.  The performance 
begins at 8:00pm.  Students are expected to arrive at the theatre by 7:30pm to collect their 
tickets from a member of staff, it is imperative they are punctual as latecomers will not be 
accepted into the theatre.  The duration of the performance is approximately 2 hours. 
 
Students will need to purchase their tickets on ParentPay, tickets cost £25 each.   
 
Please note that this is an unaccompanied visit.  Students are responsible for their own 
behaviour and wellbeing as well as their travel to and from the theatre.  Please use the link below 
to confirm your consent for this:  
 
https://forms.gle/DjUoE4dB6ZDixF74A 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Ms M Swingler  
Head of Drama 

https://www.nationaltheatre.org.uk/productions/death-of-england-closing-time/
https://forms.gle/DjUoE4dB6ZDixF74A

